
Garnett Community Foundation Board Minutes 
June 3, 2019  

 
The Garnett Community Foundation Board met on June 3, 2019 at the Garnett 
Recreation Center in Garnett, KS. President Gary Teel called the meeting to order. 
The following members were present: Helen Norman, Gary Teel, Erin Stevenson, 
and Jonathon Hall.  
 
GCFB Minutes: 
Helen moved to approve the minutes from the previous month. The motion was 
seconded and passed.  
 
Financial Report: 
Beginning balance- $26,187.05 
Expenses- $3,305.77 
Deposits- $8,360.00 
Ending balance- $31,241.28 
 
Gary moved to accept the financial report as presented. The motion was seconded 
and passed.  
 
Old Business: 

• Fundraising- Gary spoke to Phil Bures about specific needs in the Parks and 
Recreation Department. He will get back with the board with more 
information.  

 
New Business: 

• Downtown Sound System- Helen reported that there has been interest from 
other Garnett organizations for a sound system to be purchased for use 
downtown during town events. Funds for this endeavor may be run through 
the board account.  

• Town Need Survey- Jonathon brought up possibly conducting a survey to see 
what area of Garnett citizens feel is in most need of improvement. The board 
also discussed making the purpose of the board more visible and creating a 
larger social media presence. Jonathan will speak with Chris Weiner about 
what Garnett entities are responsible for what areas (building upkeep, flower 
beds, etc). 

• Summer meetings- Gary made a motion to cancel the July and August 
meetings. The motion was seconded and passed.  

 
 
Helen made a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded and passed. 
The next meeting will be held September 9, 2019 at 5:30 PM at the Rec. Center.  
 


